
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/31/2019 3:24:14 AM

First name: OSCAR

Last name: ZAMBRANO

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Forest permitting system

 

I wanted to express my frustration regarding the proposed permit system for the Sisters, Mt. Jefferson and Mt.

Washington areas.  

 

I am opposed to this for several reasons.  I already pay taxes.  This fee system is an additional tax. It's also way

over priced. The processing fee is ridiculous.  $6 for processing is more than the permit costs to begin with. 

 

How will the permits be distributed?  Are there limits to the number of permits you can purchase in a season?

Too many unanswered questions.  

 

We love the outdoors, we love backpacking as a family, we love unplugging.  Don't add red tape and high fees to

something that we have already paid for and want to enjoy as a family.  

 

Avena Zambrano 

 


